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D-2025-Quality Incentive Program-013 

July 22, 2025 
Important notice from the Department of Developmental Services about: 
 
 

D-2025-Quality Incentive Program-013 
Quality Incentive Program - Employment 
Access Incentive Payments for Quarter 2 of 
Fiscal Year 2024-25 
 
What to Know 
Regional centers must pay service providers who took part in the Employment Access 
Incentive of the QIP. QIP stands for Quality Incentive Program. This applies to services 
provided in October, November, and December of the 2024-2025 fiscal year.  Regional 
centers are asked to send these payments within 90 days. 
 
 
What’s Changing 
This directive does not change how people get their services. 
 
Questions? 
Email QIPQuestions@dds.ca.gov for questions about the Quality Incentive 
Program. 
 
 
Learn More 
Visit https://www.dds.ca.gov/rc/vendor-provider/quality-incentive-program/ to learn 
more about the Employment Access Measure. 
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